
6:30pm 

Unveiled Mysteries:                            

The Book of Revelation                     

Calvin Warpula                                  

Room 25B (Path-Finders)                                              

Help! I Have a Teenager in the House: 

The Unique Challenges of Generation Z 

John Knox                                         

Room 25A (Neighbors)                                               

 

 

 

 

 

Baby Shower 

For Jessica Parker – Sunday, October 23, 

2:00-3:30pm, in the Church Parlor. We will be 

showering them with diapers and wipes, and 

she is also registered on Amazon. If you would 

like to help host the shower, please contact 

Stacey Willmon at 903-305-2481.  

Announcements 

Grief Support Group – Sundays, 3:00-

4:30pm. You may participate online through 

Zoom or in person in Room 25A (Neighbors 

classroom). For more information, contact 

Janie Teague at janieteague@gmail.com or  

817-219-1620. 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:30-6:15pm, 

in the Parlor. This week’s menu includes   

Hamburger, French Fries, Dessert, and Drink 

for $5. Kid-friendly items are also available. 

Service Opportunity – Between now and 

the holidays, the Food Pantry will be collecting 

packages of stuffing mix to include in the food 

distribution. They can be dropped off in the 

collection boxes located in the Fellowship  

Center.  

  Leadership Training for Christ – For 

students in grades 3-12. More information and 

registration are available on Realm.          

Registration closes on Wednesday, November 

9. Contact Tina Reynolds at 817-408-5018 or 

treynolds@granburycoc.net for any questions 

you may have. 

New Office Entrance – Due to the        

upcoming renovation of our building, the     

entrance to the church office is now at the 

back of the building. Enter through the double 

glass doors on the south side, go up the steps, 

turn left, and go through the glass door into 

the new office reception area. 

Weekly Newsletter 

October 9, 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Food Pantry Totals 

209 served last week 

5,723 served so far in 2022 

 

Weekend Food Bags for Kids 

723 provided this school year 

 

1st Responders Lunch Totals 

77 served last week 

1,807 served so far in 2022 

 

Attendance Report 

Sunday, October 2 

Sunday Bible Class—247 

Sunday Bible Class Online—53 

Sunday Worship Assembly—450 

Sunday Worship Online—206 

Youth—14 

Life Groups—38 

Wednesday, October 5 

Wednesday Night Class—115 

 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Bible Class—9:00am 

Sunday Worship—10:15am 

Wednesday Ladies’ Class—9:30am 

Wednesday Night Class—6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome New Members 

John and Jan Immel live at 8527   

Kingsley Circle, Granbury, TX 76049, and their 

phone numbers are 972-816-5782 (John) and 

972-979-5361 (Jan). 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in Hospital/

Rehab 

Willie Franz – Trinity, Lynda Robinson – UT 

Southwestern in Dallas 

Members 

Von & Gloria Burba, Elva Bustillos, LaFon & 

Kathy Commander, Dick Courtney, Glenda Fry, 

Ann & Keith Jay, Diane Lindsey, Debbie Martin, 

Mary Beth Moore, Carol Morrison, Jessica    

Parker, R.F. Parkinson, Loyd Randolph, Dee 

Rhoads, Julee Smith, Blaine Thomas, Max 

Walker, Patti Woolard, Doris Woolery, Eve      

Woolverton 

Relatives/Friends 

Tana Bright, Kim Caraway, Nicole Clark,  

Casey Click, Alex Cobb, Wade Cothrum, Max   

& Ann Cowan, Janice Davis, Bonnie Dunham, 

Cheryl Ethridge, Richard Gibson, Teri Gilbert, 

Debbie Culp Hook, Randy Hunter, Jrue King, 

Amelia McCroskie, James McDowell, Catherine 

McKenzie, Lynn Merritt, Sharon Mireles, Billy 

Mullins, Kendall Murphey, Dylan Odom, Melina 

Orces, Bobbi Richey, Becky Roe, Art 

Rosenquist, Becky Sanchez, Steve Smith,  

Marcie Wilkinson, Wes Williams, Kyle Wright 

Email Prayer Chain – To receive or submit 

prayer requests, contact Ella Vonne West at 

ellavonne@gmail.com or 817-559-2240. 


